CLARIFICATIONS TO THE SERVICE CONTRACT NOTICE AND THE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ABOUT THE CONTRACT NOTICE No. 1

Contract Title:	Kocaeli Sustainable Urban Mobility Plan (SUMP Kocaeli)	
Publication Ref.:	NEAR/ANK/2021/EA-RP/0125
QUESTION 1:
Regarding the sustainable urban mobility plan project related to Kocaeli, we highly appreciate if you can clarify whether the estimated budget is in TRL or EUR, as the currency is mentioned differently between the tender notice & the project document.
ANSWER 1:
There is no contradiction between the published procurement documents in terms of currency. All financial values in the published procurement documents for the contract are defined as EURO.
QUESTION 2:
Regarding the Professional capacity (based on items 4 and 5 of the application form for service contracts and on items 4 and 5 of the tender form for supply contracts). The reference period which will be taken into account will be the last three years preceding the submission deadline. We kindly request if you can extend the time of 3 years for a time of at least 15 years? 
ANSWER 2:
The reference period for the selection criteria remains unchanged as stated in the Article 18 of the Additional Information about the Contract Notice.
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